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MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

Ministry of Civ rvice and Administrative ms
Circular Letter No. 06
E/70/15/01 VB

25 September, 2006

From: Supervising Officer

To: Supervising Officers ifc Ministries/ Departments

High Profile inar on “The Soul adership” anized
by MALEM on 21 November 2006

The Mascareignes Academy of Law, Economics & Management
{MALEM) has invited participation in a high profile seminar on “The Soul of
Leadership® by Mr. Deepak Chopra, an internationally renowned
Motivational Guru, on 21 MNovember 2006 at Swami Vivekananda
International Conference Centre, Pailles. A copy of the invitation along
with the brochure and registration form is enclosed.

2. The Seminar is meant for Chief Executives, Entrepreneurs, Business
Executives, Public Officials and other Professionals who desire to improve
their leadership skills and abilities. It will help participants to learn, among
others: :

(a)  how to become effective leaders on a practical level;

(b)  techniques for conflict resclution and for cultivating emotional
intelligence;

(<) how to draw upon intuition and creativity to fulfill fundamental
human needs; and

(dl how to master the entire hierarchv of group needs. from survival
and achievement to vision and excellence.
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3. You wil note that MALEM has worked out a special offer by providing
o discount of 50% for particivpants from the Public Sector Organizations,
provided that a minimum of 50 Public Officers are sponsored. The cost lor
each participant has been discounted to Rs 9,750. It is to be pointed out
that the participation cost should be bome by the respective
Ministries/Departments.

4.  The deadline for registration of participants from the Public Sector
Organizations has been extended up to 15 QOctober 2006.

5. It would be appreciated if you could inform this Ministry by
Monday 9 October, 2006 whether you would take advantage of this offer,
and if so, indicate the number of participants you propose to sponsor as weill
as their names and designations. The information should be forwarded to
the Human Resources Development Division of this Ministry, 3™ Floor, Atom
House, Royal Street, Port Louis either by fax on 208-7623 or by e-mail

tappadu@mail. gov.mu.
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(P. Jlulgroa)
Supervising Officer

Eharne eircular-ligh profile seminar
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